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PROVIDER ALERT 
 

November 23, 2010 
 

ValueOptions® Service Matrix 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING PLACE OF SERVICE (POS) Codes 
 
 

The ValueOptions® Service Matrix, posted on this website (http://maryland.valueoptions.com, For 
Providers, Provider Information, Clinical/Utilization Management), is updated to reconcile the POS 
Codes with the POS Codes accepted by Medicaid. 
 
This update is required in order to maximize the federal match for Medicaid services. 
 
Effective November 23, 2010, claims received with unacceptable POS Codes will be denied. 
 
In the near future, claims previously paid with an unacceptable POS Codes will be retracted. Providers 
may resubmit the claims using acceptable POS Codes.  A Provider Alert will be posted prior to the 
retractions.  
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